
Welcome back everyone and we hope you had a wonderful summer!

Sports

As you can see building work on the new school has commenced and as a result the football pitch and basketball court are no longer available.  Next week sees the start of the U/11 football for both girls and boys and the following week sees the start of camogie.

Given the lack of space we can not facilitate training for the school.  Two parents have already volunteered for camogie.  We are asking parents to volunteer, for to train the boys and girls football and basketball teams.

Transport

Transport to and from matches has become problematic, given the number of fixtures.  If your child is involved in a school sport please make arrangements to assist with transport??  When we have a full list of names of people involved a car pool will be arranged.

Green Schools

The development of the School Garden and Vegetable Patch has been put on hold for the year.  Given the lack of storage space, the recycling of bottles and cans has also been put on hold in the school.  However, we are requesting that the children continue to Reduce, Re-use and Recycle at home.  We are aiming to reduce waste output by 50% so we are asking children to take their lunch waste home.

Tracksuits

We are doing everything in our power to ensure the tracksuits are available in the school a.s.a.p.  Apologies for any delay, but it is outside our control.

Junior Infants

Junior Infants have been finishing at 12.30p.m.  From 20th September 2004, their school day will end at 2.10p.m.  Please ensure that you are there to collect your child on time.  Please inform the school if you are unable to collect your child yourself and have made alternative arrangements.  All children, are asked to be brought to school as close as possible to school starting time.

All Junior Infants are asked to bring an old T-shirt, not shirt, belonging to a parent/guardian.  This will be used for painting, arts, crafts and water activities.

Activities

The Easy Speak Book-A-Week program will be up and running in the next few weeks.

Swimming 

Swimming has begun and will continue for the next  14 weeks, up until 17th December 2004.

Playball

Playball will commence for the Junior Infants, Senior Infants and First Class on Friday, 17th September 2004 at 10a.m.  Tracksuits must be worn by all children on the day.  The first lesson if free, but, it will cost €4 per child and is part of their Physical Education.

Closings

As you know school year closing are now standardised for the main holidays.  Floating days and In-service days will be made known to you as soon as the information becomes available.

In-service

The school will be closed on Tuesday, 19th October 2004 as an In-service day has been arranged in Music for this day.

Change in Contact Numbers

If there is any change in your childs/childrens contact numbers, please let the office know.  This is to ensure that you can be reached if a problem arises.

Parents Association – Events for this year

Bag Packing in October

Fancy Dress Hallowe’en Party in October

Toble Quiz in November

Christmas Party in December

The Parents Association A.G.M. will be held on Monday, 27th September 2004 at 8p.m. in the school.  All parents are invited to attend.  Looking forward to your continued support.
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